
 

 

Winston-Salem Roadrunners Track Club 
WELCOME LETTER 

 

 
 

Dear Athlete(s) and Parents,  

 

Welcome to the Winston-Salem Roadrunners Track Club! We are excited that you chose 

to run with us for the upcoming outdoor season. We are looking forward to a fun and 

competitive year. Enclosed in this packet, you will find information that will give you more 

insight into our organization. Our passion is focused on the youth in our community. Our 

goal is to be a positive influence by encouraging success in education and by enhancing 

their knowledge of healthy living through proper nutrition and exercise. We are fortunate 

enough to be given the opportunity to meet these goals through the sport of track & field.  

 

This packet includes information for you to register for the upcoming outdoor season. 

Please take the time to look through the materials and complete the registration online. 

We have also included a checklist that will help you track items that are needed for 

registration. Registration online is easy and will only take a few minutes if you have all of 

your information handy.  

 

The cost for each athlete is $375 for the 2024 season.  The Roadrunners organization 

orders new uniforms every year. In order for those uniforms to be available prior to the 

first track meet, we must get a deposit and sizing information early. Uniforms and sweat 

suits will be ordered the week of March 4. You must register and pay a minimum deposit 

of $175 in order for your athlete to be included in the order. No exceptions! All middle 

and high school athletes who will not be attending practice starting in March should 

register and pay the minimum deposit of $175 by March 1 in order to guarantee you will 

have a uniform for your first track meet as well.  

 

To keep you informed, we have developed a website full of information. We are linked to 

YouTube, Facebook, and Twitter, so join our pages and stay updated on the latest and 

greatest happenings with the Roadrunners. Once we have received your completed 

registration, we will set up time with you to get your athlete profile updated on the 

website and give you member access to online workouts and other cool information.  

 

If you can’t find the answers you are looking for, please email Angela Hubbard at 

membershipdirector@wsroadrunners.com for assistance.  

 

We look forward to having you as a member of our team!  


